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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this submission in the hope that this proposed disaster does not happen in the Southern Highlands. 

With respect the owners/Directors of this enterprises I believe that neither of these owners has any experience 
in operating such a venture and as such what safety features if any have been identified. 

What will be the impact to the community in regard to polluting the local air and water catchment area with 
toxic by product of recycling the plastics. 

The impact of allowing this industry to exist in this tourist area wlill undoubtedly affect our tourism and more 
particularly it will also cause a major impact in our property markets reducing our realestate values to plumate. 

Who will bare the impact of this decline, the State Government. 

There is also the matter of traffic with the heavy vehicles to hit our roads with a truck carrying the materials to 
be recycled ever 10 mites 24/7. 

How can a responsible State Government even consider approving such a risky enterprise in a beautiful 
established tourism Mecca with no consultation with the local community. 

Not very democratic! 

Rob Stenvert 
 

 




